
 

 

GO/hr/Music Careers Evening  

17 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
The music department would like to invite you to a careers evening, to be held in the drama studio on 
Tuesday 28th November at 6:30pm. 
 
The evening will showcase how studying music can open up a wide range of career opportunities both 
within and outside of the creative industry. There will be information on careers in music alongside 
talks from a partner in a law firm and a headteacher about how studying music has benefitted them in 
their careers. 
 
The evening will also feature representatives of Keele Medical School who will be able to answer 
questions and offer advice for students interested in studying music and going onto a career in 
medicine. All of the speakers and music staff will be on hand throughout the evening to answer any 
questions. 
 
The evening is free to attend and tea and coffee will be available throughout the evening. We 
anticipate the event finishing no later than 8:00pm. 
 
Please could you clock on the following link to confirm your attendance to the event  
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VKS6ZK5  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs G O’Donnell  
godonnell@stjosephsmail.com     
Director of Music and Performing Arts 
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